ENGLISH LANGUAGE

Sample Assessment Paper for Admission to Grade VIII

Part A: Reading

Read the passage and answer the questions that follow.

At a time when human and animal sacrifices to the ancient gods were common, some creative person probably **suggested** that scented wood or leaves be burnt to mask the sickly smell of burning flesh. The word perfume has a Latin origin meaning "from smoke". It must have been a welcome **relief** for the audience at such events not to have to put up with dreadful odours. And so it was, in those ancient times, that perfume became part of the culture, and the beginnings of a new industry sprang to life.

In ancient Egypt, the use of scented ointments and cosmetics by wealthy members of society became popular. And to freshen up in the afterlife, the Pharaohs had vases of perfumed oils placed in their tombs. Centuries later, during the Middle Ages, Crusaders returning to Europe took back gifts of perfume for their loved ones and since those times the use of perfumes has grown to such an **extent** that the industry is now worth a massive 30 billion dollars a year.

The creation of a top-class perfume is the result of a combination of clever chemistry and the art of the perfume maker. With some 2,000 possible ingredients to draw upon, the blending process is a highly skilled and challenging task. In modern times both natural products and **synthetic** chemicals are used to blend the desired fragrances.

Fragrant, or essential, oils extracted from leaves, barks and flowers form the bases for most perfumes. One method of extraction, which has been used since the 8th century, is distillation, in which separation and purification of the oils take place through a boiling-off process. Another common method known as cold pressing involves crushing and pressing the plant matter to release the oils. Oils can also be extracted with the use of chemical dissolving agents or solvents.

The development of a new perfume is an expensive and involved process. Perfume may have been used in ancient times to **disguise** the unpleasant odours of burning flesh but these days, wearing perfume is more about creating a sense of style and feeling good.

Admissions 2024

(/1)

(/5)

Q1. As mentioned in the first paragraph, how did the suggestion of perfume come on the surface? (/1)

Q2. From paragraph 2, give one evidence which shows that perfumes have been in use from a long time. (/1)

Q3. According to paragraph 3, how is the creation of perfumes different in modern times? (/1)

Q4. Explain the process of distillation in making of perfumes.

Q5. How is the motive behind using perfumes different today as compared to ancient time? (/1)

Q6. Circle the correct meaning of the given words.

1. suggested a. raised b. recommended c. denied d. agreed 2. relief c. disgust d. busy a. break b. idea 3. extent probability b. development c. degree d. money a. 4. synthetic a. artificial b. extraordinary c. quality d. expensive 5. disguise

a. enhance b. mask c. join d. celebrate



... a happy place to learn

SAMPLE ASSESSMENT PAPER

Word count: 200

Admissions 2024

(/10)

Part B: Writing

Q. Describe your favorite restaurant.

(ϕ)
\cdot, \mathcal{O}'

SAMPLE ASSESSMENT PAPE

Admissions 2024

... a happy place to learn

X ·

SAMPLE ASSESSMENT PAPER

Admissions 2024

... a happy place to learn

MATHEMATICS

Sample Assessment Paper for Admission to Grade VIII

Q1. Simplify: (/4)
a.
$$19 + 4 \times 1.5 - 2$$

b. $22.5 + 7.5 \times 4$
c. $-28 \div (-7) + 36 \times (-0.5)$
Q2. There are 550 staff members in a school. 20 % of them are cleaning staff and 42 % are female.
Find:
a. Percentage of male staff in the school. (/1)
b. Number of female in the school. (/2)
Q3. Solve for x (/3)
 $\frac{x+3}{45} = 9 - x$
Q4. A cube has a volume of 512 cm³. Find the length of its edge. (/3)
Q5 Find the area of the following figure: (/4)

9 cm

Q6. Draw an angle 130° and find its supplementary angle

(/3)

... a happy place to learn

Admissions 2024

URDU

Sample Assessment Paper for Admission to Grade VIII

جينير يشنز اسكول نمونہ پر چہ برائے داخلہ جماعت بشتم جماعت بشتم سوال نبرا۔مندرجہذیل عنوان پر• ۲۵ سے ۳۰۰ الفاظ پر شتمل مضمون تحریر کریں۔ آج کی دنیا بیچا س سال بعد

Υ -	

1+

... a happy place to learn

نادید تفہیم سوال نمبر۲۔درج ذیل اقتباس بغور پڑھیے اوردیے گئےسوالا ت کے جوابات تحریر کریں۔

تاریخ نہیشدڈ ٹ جانےوالے بہادر مباہمت اور مشکلات کا سینہ چیر کرآ گے بڑھنے والوں کویا درکھتی ہے۔ ایسےلو کوں کے کارنا موں کوتاریخ میں سنہ سرحروف میں لکھاجاتا ہے اور ان لوگوں کے مثالی کردار کو بحیثیت 'نہیرو '' گردانتی ہے۔ جیسا کہ شیر خدا حضر تعلیٰ ابن ابل طالب جنگ خیبر کے موقع پر بیمار تھے۔ جب انھیں میدان بند بیر میں حضور اکر مصلّی اللہ علیہ وسلّم نے لشکر کاعکم (جھنڈ ا) تھایا تو انھوں نے مرحب جیسے طاقتو دیشن کا مقابلہ کرنے کی ٹھان کی۔ مرحب نے کئی دنوں سے پوری اسلامی فوج کو عاجز کر رکھاتھا۔ حضر تعلیٰ نے دیشن کی طاقت ، جنگی ساز وسا مان اور حریفوں کی مارد ھاڑ کی کی ٹھان کی۔ مرحب نے کئی دنوں سے پوری اسلامی فوج کو عاجز کر رکھاتھا۔ حضر تعلیٰ نے دیشن کی طاقت ، جنگی ساز وسا مان اور حریفوں کی مارد ھاڑ کی خوفناک کہا نیوں سے مرعوب ہوتے بغیر ڈٹ کر مقابلہ کیا اور کچھ کر دکھاتھا۔ حضر تعلیٰ نے دیشن کی طاقت ، جنگی ساز وسا مان اور حریفوں کی مارد ھاڑ کی خوفناک کہا نیوں سے مرعوب ہوتے بغیر ڈٹ کر مقابلہ کیا اور کچھ کر دکھاتھا۔ حضر تعلیٰ نے دیشن کی طاقت ، جنگی ساز وسا مان اور حریفوں کی مارد ھاڑ کی جنوناک کہا نیوں سے مرعوب ہوتے بغیر ڈٹ کر مقابلہ کیا اور کچھ کر دکھاتے کہ سے ذشنوں میں مرحب کو جہنم واصل کر کے قلہ خیر موضح کر لیا۔ تاریخ بتاتی ہے کہ آپ نے دور ان جنگ عرب کے سولہ طاقتور ترین ، خونو ار جنگ ہو جزئیاوں کو جنگ میں مرحب کو جن مرد اور کی کہ اپنے دور ان بتاتی ہے کہ آپ نے دور ان جنگ عرب کے سولہ طاقتور تریں ، خونو ار جنگ ہو جزئیلوں کو شکست یا ش دی۔ جاوجو دو اس کی کہ آپ پوری جنگ کے دو ار ن شر یو بتاتی ہے کہ آپ ہی پی کہ ان آر می میں بچھ کر دکھانے ، ڈٹ جانے والے اور لؤ مر نے والے کے لیے پاکستان کا سب سے بڑا فو بھی اعز از نشان

سوالات:

ا۔ تاریخ کیسےلوگوں کو ہمیشہ یا درکھتی ہے ؟	1
۲ _ س جنگ کے موقع پر حضرت علیٰ بیمار بیچی؟	1
۳۔ مرحبکون تھا؟	٢
ہم۔ حضرت علیؓ نے عرب کے کتنے جرنیاوں کوشکست دی؟	1

SAMPLE ASSESSMENT PAPER

Admissions 2024

Generation's School

... a happy place to learn

٢	۵۔ نثان حیدر کیاہے؟اور کس کے نام سے منسوب ہے؟
٢	۲_آپنے اس اقتباس ہے کیاسبق سیکھا؟ کوئی دوبا تیں لکھیے ۔
1	۷- کسی ایک لفظ کو جملے میں استعال سیجیے۔ ۲- کسی ایک لفظ کو جملے میں استعال سیجیے۔
	ا۔ دَثْمن
	۲_ موقع

